Dear parents and carers,

We had a very successful distribution of Student Rapid Antigen Test kits to students today. 
This is a reminder to you that your child will come home today with 2 kits in their bag. 
The school has recorded that we have distributed these kits to you (via your child). 

We have been informed today that QR codes are no longer required. So, there is no need for you to scan the code nor enter into the form. 

If your child was absent from school today, your child’s classroom teacher/SLC (primary) or AMCares teacher (secondary), has the kits to give to your child when then return to school on Monday.

To monitor your child’s health please test your child each Sunday and Wednesday.

We do not have spare or replacement kits, so please keep them in a safe place.
Always store the kits under 30 degrees.

If you receive a positive test result, you must notify the school on:
Primary: 61421266
Secondary: 61421269 

Kind Regards


Gai Beecher 
Executive Principal 

